



Parent Newsletter

Autumn Term 7 – Wednesday 19th October 2022

We have almost reached the end of our first half-term of the year. I think it is fair to say that we are all ready for a holiday! The children have worked hard, as have all of the staff! Year 6 are currently enjoying their week in Norfolk and we are looking forward to welcoming them back on Friday afternoon – do have a look at the website for some photos of the activities.

Finally, a huge thank you for all of your contributions for the Cambridge Foodbank. Rev David Maher came to school last Friday to talk about the work of the Foodbank and gratefully received your contributions.

Have a great break and we will see you all again on Tuesday Ist November.

Paula Ayliffe and Sarah Stepney

School Photos are now Live	The pupil school photos taken last Thursday are now available to view and order online. If you have pre-registered with Carmel Jane Photography you should now have an email with your unique access link. If not please contact them via the following link https://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support/ Or contact the school office. All orders will be sent straight to your home address with limited discounts available for the first 14 days. For any queries email: info@carmeljane.co.uk Tel: 01277 822674 (9am-5pm)
Celebration Cards	Celebration card artwork will be sent home by the end of the week, for you to order online should you wish to purchase. Please follow the instructions on the order form, using your unique reference number. Original artwork will then need to be returned to school to be sent off. They will not be able to process your order without it! Orders should be placed by Wednesday 2 nd November . Should you require extra order forms (often siblings like to create a card design also) we do have spare order forms available at the office.
New Menu	There will be a new Lunchtime menu from the 31st of August, a copy of which was sent out on Parentmail yesterday afternoon. The school website will be updated with the new menu at the end of this half term.

Flu Immunisations	A Parentmail was sent last week regarding NHS vaccination UK who will be visiting the school on Thursday3rd November to administer flu immunisations. Children in all year groups are eligible for the immunisation and your consent is required should you wish your child to receive it.
	You are required to provide consent or decline it on the following link: https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/cambridgeshire
	Please complete this by <u>Tuesday 1st November.</u> Without consent your child will not receive the immunisation.
Training Day Art Workshop	Led by Inbal Leitner, children in years 2-6 are welcome to join an arty day full of creativity! Get inspired and create drawn mini-books using fun techniques.
	Monday 31st October 2022, 9:30-2:30
	For further details or to book a place, please email Inbal at: mayfield.art.club@gmail.com Price for the day: £27 5% siblings discount
Quiz Night	Don't forget to book your tickets through Parentpay for the Quiz Night on Friday 11th November.
	Tickets are £5 each including refreshments.
School Dinner Balances	Pease ensure your Parent pay account is up to date by half term and money owed for school meals is paid.
	For an account balance please email skhan@Mayfield.cambs.sch.uk for balance.
	Next term's amount is: Per day £2.30 Per week £11.50 Half term £85.10